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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Happy 62nd True Children's Day! I hope you are able to celebrate this special day with your own family. 

Tomorrow, Dr. Chung Sik Yong will be coming to Seattle and I do have the following updated 

information about his schedule of visit in our State. 

 

11/6  

Between 5:30 to 6:30 pm - arrival at the Hotel (Hampton Inn and Suites by Hilton in Northgate) 

 

11/7  

7:30 am - breakfast at Windermere 

9:00 am - Seward Park Holy Ground prayer 

11:00 am - Sunday Service at Ballard Church 

12:30 pm - potluck lunch at Ballard Church 

2:30 pm - Ocean Peace c/o Mr. Faris 

4:30 pm - back to hotel 

 

11/8  

7:00 am - breakfast at Windermere 

8:00 am - Leave for Bellingham Family Church and Peace Ark 

 

11/9  

8:00 am - Breakfast meeting with Ministry Leaders at Windermere 

10:00 am - Leave Windermere to SeaTac Airport for flight to Hawaii 

 

Please join us for this wonderful opportunity of welcoming our True Parent's representative for our North 

American region, Dr. Yong. We will still observe the COVID 19 protocol for everyone's safety. And 

remember that Daylight Saving time is ending on Sunday, November 7 so make sure to adjust your 

watch; 2:00 am that day will change to 1:00 am. 

 

As I have mentioned in my other email earlier in the week, it will be a potluck lunch. I received the 

following information from Mrs. Kazuko Ishiyama as to which families are responsible for the set up and 

clean up. 

 

"Everyone please bring your favorite dish. 

SET UP AND CLEAN UP: Families from South area and West Seattle area" 

 

Cash Donation for Dr. Yong will still be accepted on Sunday. We will not have announcement for tithes 



 

 

and donation but we will keep a basket at the back of the sanctuary for those who want to donate with 

cash or check. For those who find it convenient to use VenMo and Tithe,ly please use it to send your 

tithes and Sunday offering. 

 

Yesterday, November 4, Dr. Yong was in Idaho, visited the Holy Ground there and met with members 

over brunch. In the afternoon they flew to Missoula, Montana and in the morning today visited the Holy 

Ground in Montana then drove to Billings to meet with members. Then they fly to Oregon. Tomorrow 

morning, November 6, they will visit the Holy Ground in Portland, have lunch with members and some 

clergy then drive to Seattle. 

 

From how their schedule is, I can see that it is very rigid. Please let us keep praying for the safety of Dr. 

Yong and all that are traveling with him. And let us truly welcome them well when they get here to our 

community. 

 

I thank you all for all your support. I pray that each and everyone of us will stay healthy. And may all 

those who are sick receive the healing that they need. For those struggling in their relationship, may your 

heart can grow bigger and be able to overcome the struggles. May all of us be blessed financially that we 

can offer more to heaven. 

 

God bless everyone. 

 

Sincerely with love, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


